
Changemakers Grant Opportunity

In April 2023, a meeting with funders/past grant recipients was held to plan the 
countywide Changemakers fund Grant.  When Palm Health Foundation along with 
funders from Palm Beach County was awarded the Robert Wood Johnson 
Foundation Award, they received $25,000.  Funders were asked to match the 
$25000 so that they can offer a county wide grant.  We had past mini grant 
awardees that attended the meeting and gave input.  

I am thrilled to announce that the Community Changemakers Fund is live and is 
accepting applications. This occasion marks a significant milestone in our 
collective journey toward building a more vibrant and inclusive community. The 
fund aims to provide grassroots organizations and community stakeholders with 
the necessary resources to initiate impactful and sustainable change.  I have 
shared this with our past mini grant awardees and on our social media pages.  
Please share among your networks and encourage others to apply.  

You can click on this link for more information.  
https://sites.google.com/view/changemakers-fundpbc/home?authuser=0
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